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September 19, 2010 

California Energy Commission 

Mike Monasmith, Energy Commission Project Manager 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

 

RE: Genesis Solar Energy Project, Presiding Member’s Proposed Decision (09-

AFC-8) 

 

Dear Mr. Monasmith, 

 

Thank you for providing the Riverside County Fire Department the opportunity to 

review the Presiding Member’s Proposed Decision for the Genesis Solar Energy 

Project in Blythe, California. 

 

With respect to the referenced project, the Riverside County Fire Department has no 

further comments. 

 

The California Fire Code outlines fire protection standards for the safety, health, and 

welfare of the public.  These standards will be enforced by the Fire Chief. 

 

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at (951) 940-6349 or e-

mail at jason.neumann@fire.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Jason NeumanJason NeumanJason NeumanJason Neuman    
Fire Captain 

Strategic Planning 
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